
 

In line with current Government 
Lockdown Rules the yard is closed. 

 

 
 

MEMBERS can ONLY access the yard for the following reasons: 
 
To check on the safety and security of their boat. This should take 
no longer than 5-10 minutes. 
To attend to an emergency. Members must vacate the yard as soon 
as any remedial work has been completed. 
To undertake paid work. This exemption is for bona fide marine 
contractors only - as stipulated in the Government Lockdown Rules. 
 
Members must not access the yard for any other reason without the 
express permission of the S.P.B.A. Committee. 


